
PTA Meeting 11-14-2017

8:02 call to order 

Enrichments
Green team being lead by Mrs. L and Mrs. Snell
Knitting with Mrs. K starts December 4
Working for putting together a Dance
Also trying to pull together a coding for Junior 

8:10  Dani Ohm motioned for the the PTA to reimburse her 50% of the steam club t-shirts in the 
amount of $250.    

Second by Jaime, no vote was ever taken of the community member 

Brandye Motioned for a line item to add this to the budget, no vote was taken.  

Presidents Report

Fun Run exceeded our expectation by $2,500.  
Mr. Hebert will be getting Sundae’d on Dec 1st during the community meeting.
Thank you to all the volunteers, if you have pictures send to Kim Sharplin

Fundraising report

Jersey Mikes raised $538.  They would like to do a check presentation on November 28 or 29.
Bonaventure had a great turn out.  We are not sure on the dollar amount for this yet.  
School fundraisers are officially done but we will be having the restaurant fundraisers from time 
to time.  

Dec.  14 is Potbelly from 5-8
Jan. is California Pizza Kitchen
March 16th fundraiser is at Zap Zone

Dani Ohm is having a fund raiser for the steam club at Air time on Dec 8th all day 2 hours for 
$10.  Steam gets $2 per kid.  

Pistons are coming to Kenbrook on Dec. 11  Bringing Hooper the mascot.

8:25  Brandye informed us about FAAPN tutoring at the Maxwell building every Saturday from 
9-11.  They tutor students k-6 for free.  They are in need of resources such as volunteers.  

Upcoming events

Spelling bee in Feb
Talent Show in Spring
Looking for volunteers, sign up sheets were present for people to sign at the end of the meeting.  



Dan Marvin a Kenbrook father and published author is coming Dec 15.  He will be selling books 
and autographing them.  

Science Fair is in Feb.  volunteers are needed to take projects from room to room for 
demonstration, help set up and run the science fair the night of.

Next book fair will be in Feb.  Kim was very helpful during the last one.  Some of the proceeds 
from the book fair will go toward the media center.  This will be in the form of cash money as 
well as scholastic dollars.  

March is One School One book 

Teacher Appreciation is May 11 

Math Pentathlon being ran by Sarah Urbance.   Stats next week and they really need volunteers 
for k-3.  Grades 4&5 have 10 kids registered.  

Membership is higher than it had been in years.  Another competing is coming up soon to see if 
we can get more members.  

open conversions 
4th grade got 10 iPads
Kinder parents had questions about teacher gifts and appreciation week
School needs Volunteers for car line

Meeting Adjourn 8:00 


